
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

        Wednesday 25th November 2020 
 
Dear Candidate, 
 
Thank you very much for expressing an interest in the role of Temporary Meal Time 
Practitioner.  We are an outstanding school with high expectations of both our children and 
staff team.  We are looking for an enthusiastic and engaging Meal Time Practitioner.  
 
Within your pack the following are included: 
 

 Covering letter 
 

 An application for employment form 
 

 Job description and person specification  
Please email your completed application form to the 
Bursar:lpurcell@wentworth.hackney.sch.uk 

 
Closing date for applications: Friday 4th December by mid day 
Shortlisting: Friday 4th December 
Interviews: Monday 7th December 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ben Hasan 
Head Teacher 
 


